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11 Wells Spirits Co. 

 

Letter of support to modify Sec. 409.07. - Hours of sale; Sunday sales to allow Micro Distilleries 

to have open hours on Sunday for serving intoxicating liquor with existing Cocktail Room 

license.  

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important matter.  

 

We believe that the change to the statue would greatly benefit the community and our business. 

Being able to operate our Cocktail Room on Sundays while our neighbor, Saint  Paul Brewing, 

is open for business will aid in bringing much needed beverage tourism dollars to the 

neighborhood. By providing a wider array of experience options to the customer, and coupled 

with the amazing amount of locally owned restaurants just surrounding the Hamm’s Brewery 

complex, we believe that the entire area will see added customer traffic and increased revenue.  

 

The experience 11 Wells Spirits provides our customers is focused on the local nature of the 

company, and the rich East Side history we are a part of. Many local artists and performers are 

invited to events here, and we encourage patrons to bring in food from the fine establishments 

surrounding us. Another day to be open and prosperous would benefit us and those around us. 

Having equal treatment for equivalent businesses will benefit the community at large.   

 

By allowing us more opportunities to serve the community, we all thrive. Thank you for your 

consideration in this matter. 

 

The Team at 11 Wells. 


